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                             July 25, 2023 

 
Lucica S. Hiller 
Stormwater Program Manager 
City of Somerville 
1 Franey Road 
Somerville, MA 02145 
  

             Re:   Final CSO Notification Plan 
   Compliance Review 
   Approval Letter 
    
            

Dear Ms. Hiller, 

The Northeast Regional Office of the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection 
(“MassDEP”) has reviewed the City of Somerville’s Final CSO Public Notification Plan 
submitted pursuant to 314 CMR 16.06(1).  The plan was received by MassDEP on January 12, 
2023. An updated plan was received by MassDEP on June 29, 2023, in response to MassDEP’s 
comment letter dated June 15, 2023.  

Based on its review, MassDEP approves the submitted Final CSO Public Notification Plan. 
MassDEP reserves the right to request additional information if necessary.   

If you have any questions, please contact Areeg Abd-Alla at areeg.abd-alla@mass.gov. 

Sincerely,  

 

Susannah King 
Section Chief 
Wastewater Management  

 


